YOUR HOST SUPERINTENDENT

ERNIE MARTIN started in 1956 at age 17 at Castlewood CC for George Finnin He stayed for 17 years until 1974 and moved to Pleasanton Fairways with George Finnin to help in its construction. He stayed as Superintendent until 1977 when he got the course at Crow Canyon Country Club.

The course which opened in 1977 was designed by Ted Robinson. It has 3,000 trees of various species, tee to green cart paths, is 6,045 yards, par 69. Although young, very challenging.

Many THANKS to Rick Key and Ray Sabbatini and staff at Ridgemark G & CC for the great day.

CALIFORNIA GCSA meeting is to be held May 15 and 16 at Singing Hills CC San Diego.

May 15 - Board meeting at 9:00 a.m.

Registration, Program, Lunch from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

General meeting 3:00 p.m.

No host cocktails 6:00 p.m.

May 16 - Golf tournament registration 8:00 a.m.
Shotgun scramble 8:30 a.m.
Lunch and awards 1:00-1:30 p.m.

Santa Maria barbeque 7:00 p.m.

Approximate cost \$45 to \$50

TIM SEDGLEY
Palo Alto Hills G & CC
3000 Alexis
Palo Alto, CA 94303
415 948-0922

EDITORS

TOM CHRISTY
Almaden CC
663 Hampton Dr
San Jose, CA 95120
408 268-0888

office 1233 Kansas Avenue Modesto, CA 95351 209 523-7141